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has been how I have worked with any Board on which I have served - "What is in the
best interest of those we are
serving?" That would continue to be the basis for my decisions for the customers of
the Columbia/Adair Utilities.

I am available to answer any questions that you may have. Please feel free to contact
me at
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Darrell Treece




